THE WHITE HOUSE

WARHINGTON

October 12, 1978

To Daniel Garcia

Thank you very much for the Human
Rights Award, which you and your
associates in the International
Latin Academy bestowed on me in

- recognition of my efforts in
negotiating the new Panama Canal
Treaties.

I appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Daniel Garcia
President
International Latin Awards, Inc.



